
 

 

NOTICE TO TOWN OF MARCY  
RESIDENTS & PROPERTY OWNERS 
GREEN WASTE REMOVAL 
NO PICKUP AFTER DECEMBER 1ST 

 
 

• Green Waste:  Tree Trimmings, Brush, Lawn Clippings; Leaves; Flowers; Shrubs, etc.… 
• Will not be picked up by Town of Marcy as of December 1st. ; and  
• Green waste pick up will resume again in the springtime, as stated in Sanitation Schedule:  

http://townofmarcy.org/content/Departments/View/6:field=documents;/content/Documents/File/946.pdf. 
• Sanitation schedules can also be obtained at the Town Clerk Office. 
• Please remove any green waste the front/roadsides of your properties immediately. 
• If Green waste is not removed it can cause damage to your sewer system, roads and ditches.  

• Plows/Snow Removal will cause this to be pushed into Roads and Ditches. 
• Brush, clippings and/or leaves can be washed into a storm sewer, catch basin or stream and clog up 

drainage systems. 
• Green Waste Drop Off: 

• The Oneida-Herkimer Solid Waste Authority allows residents to drop off yard and green waste at the 
Residential Convenience Stations in Utica and Rome during normal business hours. All yard and green 
waste must be delivered loose and not in plastic or paper bags. Residents may also purchase finished 
compost at both convenience stations.  

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
Vito J. Sciortino, Jr. 
Highway Superintendent 
(315) 865-8223 
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